
Explore your interest in STEM within the 
supportive community of Foothill College. 
TechCore Summer Institute is a 
STEM pathway program for high 
school graduates and equivalency 
earners who will be enrolling at 
Foothill College in the fall. 
No prior experience or skills in
any STEM discipline necessary. 
Scholarships are available based 
on need. Currently planned as on 
online program.

      RE TURNS THIS  SUMMER: AUG . 2 – SEP T.  3 ,  2021

To learn more, email sli@foothill.edu or visit:

foothill.edu/techcore


